
You are invited! 
 

Retirement celebration for  
Rev. Dr. George H. Goodrich, Jr., 

and to participate in the gifts for George, 

Co-General Presbyter,  
Yellowstone Presbytery 

Saturday, March 4, 9:45 – 12:30 
First Presbyterian Church,  

26 W. Babcock St., Bozeman, Montana 
 
Three ways to participate as we honor & celebrate George & his 45 years of ministry, 
love & leadership: 

 
Join us and 3 generations of the Goodrich family in person. 
Worship service, George Goodrich preaching, followed by 
Celebration with sharing of memories and a gift, followed by 
brunch.  

Saturday, March 4, 9:45 – 12:30 pm* 
 

RSVP for brunch and childcare by February 27 noon to 
Melissa Bell, jnperrault@gmail.com 

Lodging information in hotel or private home available under Bozeman Welcome letter at            

March 3-4, 2023 Presbytery Meeting (yellowstonepcusa.org) 
 
IF YOU WOULD LIKE TO CONTRIBUTE TO A GIFT FOR GEORGE: 
 

1. Contribute to RETIREMENT SCRAPBOOK GIFT: Send a letter, card, email, artistic 
creation, or10 x 10 or less page to include in the scrapbook being created for George 
to Yellowstone Presbytery, c/0 Deb Jackson, PO Box 1254, Bozeman, MT 59771. 

 

2. Contribute to the GIFT CARD towards George’s love of pursuing music more in 

retirement. Send to: Yellowstone Presbytery, c/o Deb Jackson, PO Box 1254, 
Bozeman, MT 59771, payable to: Yellowstone Presbytery, memo line George’s 
retirement gift. 

 
*ALL are welcomed to join us for Friday Conference with Dr. Ron Pyle - Power & 
Honesty in our Faith Stories: Learning how to put together and share our faith journey as 
stories. Details on & posted flier & meeting docket at March 3-4, 2023 Presbytery Meeting 
(yellowstonepcusa.org) 
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